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Terminal Advisory

Changes for Philadelphia to West Coast Service

In the continuing effort to provide better service westbound out of the
northeast, effective Monday, March 27, 2000, all shipments originating out
of Philadelphia to Chicago and beyond to the West Coast will now move out
of CSX Philadelphia Snyder Avenue Terminal.  Customers should be
notified and instructed to tender all containers to this facility.  Our systems
are currently being updated to reflect this change.

Freight will move on Pacer’s PHCH trains (CSX’s train symbol is Q135),
with no change to scheduled cutoffs and or availability’s.

Address and Phone Number

CSX Snyder Avenue Terminal
2400 So. Delaware Avenue
Philadelphia, PA  19148
Phone:  214-339-2720 or 2724
Fax: 215-339-1321



Please note and forward this announcement to all appropriate personnel.  If
you have any questions, contact your local Customer Support Representative
for Pacer Stacktrain.


